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March 24, 2022 
 
Ms. Tamra Hurst 
President 
Association of Educational Purchasing Agencies 
1131 Diamond Street NE 
Canton, OH 44721 
 
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO TAMRA.HURST@EMAIL.SPARCC.ORG ONLY 
 
RE: Notice of name change: Dude Solutions, Inc.  
 
Ms. Hurst, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Dude Solutions, Inc. has changed its name to Brightly Software, Inc. 
(“Brightly”) effective March 8, 2022. This rebranding will not affect or delay any current orders or in-process 
transactions. However, from March 8, 2022, we will be using the Brightly name for our official purposes.  
Brightly will continue to honor the terms of the awarded bid for #020-D Facility Management Software as 
stated in the contracts awarded to us by AEPA Member Agencies under our former name.  
 
Brightly appreciates our continued relationship. If you have any questions regarding the name change, please 
contact Melissa Buchanan at melissa.buchanan@brightlysoftware.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dan Graham 
CFO 
Brightly Software, Inc. 
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